From: Sue McMaster

Sent: 3/06/2022 11:16:06 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: Development app: DA2022/0682

Further to our earlier submission this development exceeds the height limit that was permitted for earlier
developments & also required to set back building to widen the lane number 291/293 doesn’t do this. We are
concerned about this development having access to garages from the rear lane. ... this limit our access to our
garages because there is not enough parking spaces on site which means cars are parked illegally along the lane.
Thanking you & hope you take these objections into consideration.

Sent from Mail for Windows
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